
 

Lake Saint Louis Community Association Newsletter 

                             JULY 

3rd: Powerplay Band @                         

 Windjammer 7-10pm 

4th—Ski Show 9am-2pm(Big Lake)  

 ** Subject to Change** 

11th: Rogers & Neinhaus 7-10pm  

25th: Duhart Music  7-10pm  

          JUNE 

1st– LSLCA CLUBHOUSE RE-OPENS!    

 (Operating at 25% capacity) 

5th—The Dam Bar @ Windjammer  

 opens (Fri 4-10pm, Sat 12-10pm 

 &  Sun 12 –8pm)  

6th—CA Office is open 9am-12pm 

13th– The Woo Daddies @               

 Windjammer from 7-10pm &

 St. Louisiana Q Food Truck    

 from 6-10pm 

19th– Mickey Scott @ Windjammer   

 from 7-10pm & Angie Burger     

 Food truck  from  6-10pm 

LSLCA IS HIRING FOR  Part-time 

LINE COOKS  for Weeknights and    

Weekends. Please send your resume 

to Heather Malone at 

hmalone@lslca.com or stop by the 

Clubhouse to apply in person.  

Summer Schedule:                                  

 Restaurant (Hours of Operation) 

 M-TH 4:00pm-9:00pm; Fri-Sun 12pm-9pm 

Bar (Hours of Operation)  

M-TH 4:00pm-11:00pm; Fri-Sat 4:00pm-

12am; Sun 4:00pm-9:00pm 

Gas Dock hours: 

 

Tues – Thursday – Friday   

4pm to 8pm 

 

Sat – Sunday 

 1pm – 6pm 



**CA REMINDERS ** 

SENIOR MENS GOLF—SEEKING NEW MEMBERS 

Signup dates are Friday 3/1 at the CA Open House and Tuesday 3/5 in the CA Bar           

area from 9am-11am.  League play is every Tuesday morning starting April 2.  Open to Men 

age 55 and  older, Must be CA resident in good standing. Contact Allen Gill at 636-265-

2278 or Greg Kowalski at 636-387-3052.  

Lake Saint Louis Pontooneers Club Invites New Members !! 

No boat required!  The LSL Pontooneers Club meets from April to December to enjoy food 
and fun with friends new and old.  Festivities begin with a Music Trivia Contest on April 14

th 
.  

Other events include the Patriotic Party, International Dinner, Lakeside Horse Races, 
Haunted Boat Cruise, Merry Christmas Party and more. 

Membership fee is just $25 per year.  To register, please  contact Secretary Ken Iverson at 
636-357-8587 or email hollywoodtwin@mac.com for an engaging year of warm winds and 
welcome waves.    

BOATING SAFTEY COURSE-  REMINDER: All class 5-8 Boat owners MUST 

have taken the Boating Safety Course before they can register their Class 5-8 Boat for the 
2019 Boating Season. All class 2-4 Boat owners MUST complete the class before they can 
register for the 2020 Boating Season. ALL Class 8 boats MUST be re-inspected by Water 
Patrol prior to registering their boat for the 2019 Boating Season. If you still need to take the 
class, contact Water Patrol @ 636-625-3120 to register for a class. We offer the class   
every month and it takes 1 hour.  

March Classes:  9th (Sat) 11am, 12th (Tue) 7pm, 23rd (Sat) 11am, 26th (Tue) 7pm         

REMINDER 2019 ANNUAL ASSESSMENTS - If you would like to pay online, 
go to LSLCA.COM and login.  Your MEMBER NUMBER to log in is your CUSTOMER NO: 
located in the upper right corner of your statement.  If you have not logged in previously, 
your password will also be your CUSTOMER NO: (login & password must be all CAPS).  

When mailing in your assessment payment, please put your Customer # (located in the         
upper right corner of your statement) on your check . 

C.A. CARDS ARE YOUR FOREVER CARDS -You do not have to come in 

and get a new one every year.  Once you have paid your 2019 assessments your card will 

be reactivated.  

 If your card is lost, there is a $10 fee to replace it. We are getting into the busy season at 

the LSLCA office which means we are taking care of the Members that come into the       

office.  If you call and reach our voicemail, please leave a message with your name, proper-

ty address, return phone # and the reason you are calling, we will return your call within one 

business day. 

The CA OFFICE WILL BE OPEN ON THE FOLLOWING 

 SATURDAYS:  MARCH 30TH, APRIL 13TH & MAY 18TH FROM 

9:00AM - 12:00PM. 

  

BOATING SAFETY COURSES: 

Offered VIRTUALLY every Tuesday @ 6pm.                     

Please contact Water Patrol to register: 636-625-3120. 

2020 BOAT REGISTRATION REQUIREMENT** When you register/renew your boat(s) 

for the 2020 season, you MUST show proof of ownership by supplying the office with your 
original title  for the boat and outboard motor if applicable and proof of current insurance 
coverage .  If paying your registration online, please email your information to 
frontdesk@lslca.com. Also, Water Patrol wants to remind ALL CLASS 8 BOATS prior to the 
2020 boat registration getting their stickers need to sign their annual letter stating that they 
will not use ballast of any kind. All 2020 boat stickers must be adhered to the boat if 

on or over the water or prior to your launching the boat on the lake. 

Private Golf Carts used on the Golf Course in 2020  will require an annual      
inspection by a Golf Shack employee and an annual registration fee of $25.00 
paid at the time of the inspection.  At the time you pay the $25.00 fee, a sticker 
will be given to you that you MUST display on your private Golf Cart confirming 
you have had your annual inspection and paid your annual Golf Cart fee.               
You will only be allowed to use your private golf cart on the Golf Course if 

you have your annual Golf Cart sticker displayed. 

 There is NO golf cart parking on the grassy areas. Our maintenance 
team works very hard to keep the CA landscaped, and repeated driving 

over the grass makes it difficult to keep the grass alive.  

 We are adding notice signs at the clubhouse alerting golf cart drivers to 
park in to the upper or lower parking lots. There is an additional parking 
lot next to the tennis courts that is also available to golf cart drivers. For 

everyone’s     safety, we will not allow golf carts to drive down to the pool 
or clubhouse beach area. Please keep your cart on pavement and off the 
grass.    

REMINDERS—Please do not jump from or engage in horseplay on CA docks,         
seawalls, or bridges. CA cards will be confiscated from anyone who is found to 
be violating these rules. 

ACC approval is required for all roofing projects and tree removal projects 
must. 
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CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS SO FAR IN 2020...  

The biggest project for 2020 

has been repairing and re-

storing the Main Marina Sea-

wall. Over 300 ft. of sheet pil-

ings were installed during 

this project.   Construction 

began in late February and 

was completed by the end of 

March.  

The seawall repair has 

an estimated 50+ year 

lifespan and has created 

more usable space at the 

Main Marina. Please stop 

by and check it out! 

Other completed projects include re-tiling the swimming pool, re-

striping the Main Marina & Windjammer Parking Lots, improving the 

infrastructure at Windjammer including installing fiber internet and 

adding electrical access near the boat ramp. Upcoming projects in-

clude: replacing golf bunker #7, replacing VIP Water Patrol Boat, 

adding additional security camera to CA Marinas, and many more.  

The LSLCA has engaged Magruder Construction to dredge Dauphine 

Cove & Regatta Bay beginning after Labor Day 2020. More information 

on dredging will be coming soon. 


